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PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

This is in regard to the last two paragraphs of your unsigned letter dated January 12, 
2006 pertaining to proposed new sewer rates. 

The paragraph beginning with “‘Any corporation, association, body politic or person” 
etc is not understood by individuals that live in Farmdale subdivision, Franklin County, 
KY. It is just rhetoric to me, but, I understand what it means. 

Reference the last paragraph that begins with “Copies of the application may be 
obtained at no charge” etc. I request you send an application to me. I do not think I 
should have to drive to Louisville to obtain one. 

Further, since you sent the notice to all individuals on the Farmdale sewer line, I 
recommend you send all individuals an application. 

I suspect no one on the line appreciates an 86.82% increase. There appears to be no 
justification for it and 1 strongly oppose. 

Yes, we understand the Public Service Commission (I)SC) is the authority to 
approve/disapprove your proposal. I suggest to the PSC that the current rate be lowered 
because we are paying more for sewage disposal that we are for clean usable water, by a 
significant amount. 

A surcharge, you people must be out of your minds. You need to justifL your current 
charge, before even thinking about adding a surcharge. 
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